You are welcome to join us for our Year 3 & Year 4
performance of “The Sweet Life” on

Tuesday 10™ December.

We only have space for 2 adults per child, and we are not able
to accommodate space for buggies, we will arrange a buggy
park outside the hall.

There will be 1 performance, you will need to be seated by
2pm

Please arrive on time as latecomers disrupt the children’s
performance.

We look forward to seeing you then!

Year 3&4 Team




